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AAU Ladies at "Pink Fitness Week"

Representatives from the AAU Deanship of Student Affairs, a group of faculty members, and a
number of female students took part in the events of the “Pink Fitness Week” organized by the
Fatima Bin Mubarak Ladies Sports Academy in support of the international breast cancer
awareness month, in collaboration with the Health Authority in Abu Dhabi (HAAD) and Abu
Dhabi Country Club.

The AAU delegates participated in the top-quality fitness classes led by fully-qualified instructors
from Abu Dhabi Country Club followed by a healthy breakfast and a seminar on breast cancer
awareness and the importance of early screening.
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